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Dear Miguel Ángel Medina

Abstract ID: 54634
Abstract Title: Transdisciplinary approaches for education innovation in biological, chemical and
biomedical sciences: fostering creativity, critical thinking and collaborative learning
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Thank you for submitting an abstract to the 48th FEBS Congress, to be held 29 June to 3 July 2024 in
Milano.

On behalf of the Scientific Committee, we are pleased to inform you that your abstract has been
accepted for a POSTER PRESENTATION.

Attended poster sessions for the different abstract topics are listed by day on the Congress website
here https://2024.febscongress.org/poster-guidelines; please be available at your poster at this time to
discuss your work with interested delegates. You can also find guidelines for the preparation of your
poster on this webpage.

We look forward to welcoming you to Milano!

Kind regards,

FEBS 2024 Congress Scientific Secretariat


